UPPER NILE UNIVERSITY
Vice Chancellor’s Office

Date:- ..... 1.1/3/2001......
No. .......UNU/YC.QR0.A.1

o Re. Makol Ariik Development Foundation (MADF)
Salt Lake City Utah 84104 —

On behalf of Upper Nile University administration and staff. We
congratulate the Makol Ariik Development foundation (MADF) for
the initiative to establish the foundation in (USA) to assist the
Southern Universities in finding scholarships and training
opportunities to our junior staff in USA or Europe and Africa.

The Upper Nile University is the young university established
during the war period and lack facilities to operate and the
challenges are many due to war impact

For this juncture we are looking for ward for empowerment from
different circles which can be coordinated through this foundation.

Thanks & best regards,,,,

Professor/Akoy Dual Akoy
Vice Chancellor
Upper Nile University / Malakal.Sudan
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Fax: +249 155180434
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